
 

10th June 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Summer term return for Year 12 

Further to our letter from 9th June 2020, I am now able to give you more details about when your child is 
invited into school for face to face support. (the letter can be found on the  school website). If you have 
not completed the https://forms.gle/J4qUDaLreusWVe55A to indicate whether your child will attend or 
not please do so by 4pm on Thursday 11th June. 

As detailed in the previous letter, year 12 students will be invited into school in quarter year cohorts in line 
with government guidance. Each student will have the opportunity to attend a one face-to-face support 
session for most of the subjects they study.  

Details of which groups students are in, and the days in school will be shared with your child via email and 

on the website (only accessible for those with a Bosworth Academy account). 

 

We will be using staggered start/finish times for the three main groups of students in school.  For Year 12 

lessons will be between 09:00 and 11:45. Students should arrive in school no earlier than 8.40am. 

They will be invited on different days for an extended length session in each subject they study.  

This will likely be over a three week period. 

Students will continue to receive remote learning tasks through Google Classroom/Email from 
their teachers. All year 12 students should make their own way to school. 

All drop off and pick up will take place on the BUS PARK. Parents and buses will arrive via the top 

gate, where buses usually enter. A member of staff will be present to guide parents into the three 

lanes assigned for cars.  

On arrival, following hand sanitising, Yr 12 students will be directed to their classroom.  

Once in school it is vitally important for safety reasons that students follow the code of conduct. They must 

stay in designated areas and unfortunately The Oaks area or The Compass will not be open for access at any 

time for Post 16 students and adhere to social distancing and hygiene measures. For any students who do 

not meet these expectations we will be contacting parents and this could lead to students not being able 

to continue face to face provision.  

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/J4qUDaLreusWVe55A


 

 

 

 

 

We strongly encourage children and young people who are in the eligible groups to attend, unless they are 

self-isolating or there are other reasons for absence (such as shielding due to health conditions). Students 

must not be sent to school if they have symptoms of coronavirus. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
                             

Simon Brown   Louise Holdback    
Head of School   Assistant Head of School    


